February 4, 1975

Attention: Treasurer
I would very much,appreciate your changing your record designation
of "MS'" to MRS. I do not care or like the MS designation for myself.

Thank you.

(Mrs.) Hayastan Garoyan
21 Atlantic Street
New Britain, Conn. 06053
P.S. I, along with many people, have been feeling the inflation
this past year and now more than ever. However, I feel
that this commitment to the Cathedral is one I very much
feel obligated to keep. I certainly hope and pray that the
economic conditions improve so that we may continue to
contribute to the Stewardship Program as well as seeking

more Stewards for this worthy endeavor,




